
May 5 begins National Tourism
Week. Where are you planning
to travel this summer?

If you could change anything
in TRPA’s Regional Plan, what
would it be?

Some  El  Dorado  County
officials want to change the
name  of  South  Lake  Tahoe’s
Lakeview  Commons?  What  name
do you like?

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/05/may-5-begins-national-tourism-week-where-are-you-planning-to-travel-this-summer/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/05/may-5-begins-national-tourism-week-where-are-you-planning-to-travel-this-summer/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/05/may-5-begins-national-tourism-week-where-are-you-planning-to-travel-this-summer/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/if-you-could-change-anything-in-trpas-regional-plan-what-would-it-be/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/if-you-could-change-anything-in-trpas-regional-plan-what-would-it-be/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/if-you-could-change-anything-in-trpas-regional-plan-what-would-it-be/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/some-el-dorado-county-officials-want-to-change-the-name-of-south-lake-tahoes-lakeview-commons-what-name-do-you-like/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/some-el-dorado-county-officials-want-to-change-the-name-of-south-lake-tahoes-lakeview-commons-what-name-do-you-like/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/some-el-dorado-county-officials-want-to-change-the-name-of-south-lake-tahoes-lakeview-commons-what-name-do-you-like/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/some-el-dorado-county-officials-want-to-change-the-name-of-south-lake-tahoes-lakeview-commons-what-name-do-you-like/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/some-el-dorado-county-officials-want-to-change-the-name-of-south-lake-tahoes-lakeview-commons-what-name-do-you-like/


With ski season almost over,
now  what  will  you  do  in
Tahoe?

Nevada tourism officials want
residents to vacation in the
Silver  State.  What’s  your
favorite place in Nevada?

What would you do to change
the drug culture in Tahoe?

What  services  locally,
regionally,  or  statewide
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would  you  consolidate  and
why?

What’s  your  fancy  —  spring
training or March Madness?

How  would  you  make  Lake
Tahoe’s lousy public transit
system better?

Are you happy winter is here
or would you rather skip to
summer?
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